
Baldwin School Expansion Project  

Baldwin School Building Committee Meeting  

Thursday, September 27, 2018  

7:30 AM - 9:30 AM  

School Committee Room, 5th Floor, Town Hall 

 

Agenda 

1. Welcome and Introductions (Bernard Greene and Julie Schreiner-Oldham) 

 

2. Charge and Purpose of Committee (Bernard Greene and Julie Schreiner-Oldham) 

 

3. Swearing in of Building Committee (Town Clerk) 

 

4. Design Stages – Feasibility through Construction (Jonathan Levi Architects) 

 

5. Anticipated Schedule for Design Feasibility Phase (Jonathan Levi Architects) 

 

6. Existing Conditions and Progress Report (Jonathan Levi Architects) 

 

7. Traffic Update (Jonathan Levi Architects) 

 

8. Legal Update (Julie Schreiner-Oldham) 

 

9. Building Program Update (Jonathan Levi Architects) 

  

 

Unless it is clearly stated on the agenda, public comment will not be taken during School 

Building Committee meetings. Community members are encouraged to attend Community 

Forums, Public Hearings, and to submit comments and questions electronically at 

www.brookline.k12.ma.us/baldwin-expansion​. There will be a Community Forum for the 

Baldwin School Building Committee on 10/17/2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/egURCo26yKurWzL2Sz7al6?domain=brookline.k12.ma.us


Baldwin Building Committee 
 
 

Name Position 

Bernard Greene Co-Chair – Select Board 

Julie Schreiner Oldham Co-Chair - School Committee 

Nathan Peck Building Commission 
Suzanne Federspiel School Committee  

Mike Sandman Advisory Committee  

Clara Batchelor Park and Recreation Commission  

Blair Hines Planning Board/​ ​Greater Baldwin Community Representative 

Rebecca Manor SEPAC / School Parent Community Representative 

Michelle Morrissey Community Representative 

Mary Weitzel Community Representative 

Deborah Abner Community Representative 

Mel Kleckner Town Administrator or designee 

Andrew Bott Superintendent of Schools or designee 
Casey Ngo-Miller Interim Deputy Superintendent for Student Services 

Mary Brown 
Senior Director for Teaching and Learning  
(former Baker School Principal) 

Ben Lummis Project Manager, School Department 

Ray Masak Project Manager, Building Department 

Daniel Bennett Building Commissioner  

Mary Ellen Dunn Deputy Superintendent of Schools for Administration & Finance 
 

 


